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Midlands Region AGM 
 

Notice is hereby given that the 65th Annual General Meeting of the Midlands Region of the 

British Motorsports Marshals’ Club Ltd will be held at Donington Park on  

Wednesday 11th October 2023 at 8:00pm. 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for absence. 

2. Minutes of the 64th AGM. 

3. Highlights of the year 

4. Question and Answers on the 2023 Committee Report 

5. Notification of Committee Member elections / appointments. 

 

There are two vacancies on the committee due to the club’s 3-year rotation rule. Mike 

Grantham and Nick Anslow are standing down, although both have offered themselves for 

re-election. In addition, there are a further two vacancies due to Steve Allison and Al Page 

having been co-opted onto the committee since the last AGM. Both are now offering 

themselves for election. There are also a number of committee members currently fulfilling 

multiple roles which could give rise to further vacancies. 

 

If any member is interested in joining the committee then please contact the Midlands 

Secretary to discuss what is involved. Formal nominations must be received by 13th 

September at the latest; an electronic ballot will follow if there are more nominees than 

vacancies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Derek Murphy 

Secretary 

BMMC Midlands Region 

m.secretary@marshals.co.uk 

07768 202236 
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